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Dates to remember: World Book Day Thursday 2nd March. The children 

are invited to come to nursery in their dressing up clothes on this day.  

Book Swap Day Monday 27th February  

We have lots of exciting things planned for next term. We will of course 

celebrate pancake day and learn about Easter.  

You will be invited to our Easter stay and play session where you will 

spend time making Easter crafts with your child. We will also hold an 

Easter Parade (adults are invited to come and watch). The dates and 

times of these events will be given to you after the holidays.  

 

 

 

This week’s learning: We have revisited some of our favourite stories and revisited the vocabulary we have already 

learnt.  Owl babies, Goldilocks and the Three Bears and Brown Bear Brown Bear were our chosen texts. Our key 

vocabulary can be found overleaf. When children listen to the same story multiple times, they pick up new information, 

dive deeper into the meaning of the book and make connections between the book and other books they've heard. 

We kindly thank Farmer Chambers for bringing his tractor to school (photos are on Twitter). The children enjoyed talking 

about what they could see and used their gross motor skills to clean the tractor.  

Thank you to everyone who supported their child in wearing the colours of a character form the ‘Brown Bear, Brown 

Bear’ story. The children enjoyed making a hat and a biscuit for our ‘Brown Bear’ milk party.  

The children took part in acting out the stories we re-visited this week using the Helicopter Story approach and have 

taken part in a ‘teddy bear breathing’ activity as part of Mental Health Week. Please remember to ask your child about 

their learning this week.   

Once again, we will share some of this 

week’s fabulous learning on Twitter- so 

please have a look at our tweets. 

Thank you for your continued support over 

this half term. Please don’t hesitate to 

speak to us about any worries or concerns 

you may have, we are here to help. 

We break up today for the February half 

term holidays and we return to school on 

Monday 20th February. We hope you all have 

a lovely half term holiday.  

Take care, Mrs Windsor, Mrs Hough and 

Mrs Standring.  

 

 

 

 

Please continue to read with your child (everyday) over the half 

term holiday. You are welcome to borrow books from the nursery 

book room.  
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Brown Bear target words:  

Rhyme (sound the same) 

Names of colours 

Names of animals  

Remember  

Next 

 

Goldilocks target words: 

medium/middle sized/tiny/huge/big 

plodded   

nap 

forest 

wailed/growled/squeaked/howled 

rumbling 

 

Owl Babies target words: 

flapped 

swooped 

tree/branch/woods 

owl/owlet 

nocturnal 

hunt 
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